The Dye’s Deputation Journey
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October - December 2024
CHRISTMAS IN UGANDA! We have officially ended our deputation

journey as we have now reached our required support. Our plane tickets have been
purchased for us to leave on December 20th to head to the field. We are working on

getting our visas for the trip, but we have all our passports, and our yellow fever

shots. We are finishing up packing all our boxes and suitcases, and we are overall
very excited to be starting this next part of our
journey.

We had a wonderful Thanksgiving with Joel’s family. It was a blessing to see
some of Joel’s cousins who visited from California, but we do ask for prayer for his
grandmother, as she was taken to the hospital last week for her vertigo. She is
currently home, but we are praying for a quick recovery. We appreciate all the time
we have had with family before we leave for the field.

The last 3 months were extremely busy going from South Carolina to Virginia to

Illinois to Tennessee to Alabama to

Virginia again, and then to end our
deputation in Ohio. We even flew to Utah for a meeting there, and while at
the airport and on the plane, our children kept asking us if we were going to
Uganda. It’s wonderful to see their excitement to go to a place where God
has called us to plant roots and reach the lost people who are desperately
needing a relationship with God.

As we make this journey, from Atlanta to Kampala which is a 7,731

mile distance, we ask that you keep us in mind as we find and make our
home there in Uganda. We also ask that you pray for this weekend, Sunday, December 8th, as Joel gets ordained at our

sending church. We are looking forward to this next step.

PRAYER REQUESTS:

% Getting our visas on time.
¢ Our trip to Uganda, as it will be a 3 day journey with 3 young children.
% That we’ll be able to get all our boxes on the flights without any issues and as cost effective as possible.'
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